
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC TESTING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public testing will be held on 
Tuesday, February 14, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. in the Random Lake 
Village Hall, located at 96 Russell Drive, Random Lake, 
Wisconsin, where opportunity will be afforded to all interested 
in viewing the public test of the electronic voting equipment 
used by the Village of Random Lake for the FEBRUARY 21, 
2023 SPRING PRIMARY 
 
 

Stephanie Waala 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
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